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THE NORWALK PARKING AUTHORITY COMPLETES THE INSTALLATION OF THE 

PARKING LEVEL COUNT SYSTEM 

 

 

 

 

The installation of the parking level count system at the 720-space South Norwalk 
Train Station Garage was completed on March 5, 2009. The system allows staff to 
monitor space availability on a floor by floor basis. This information is provided to 
commuters as they enter through the upward helix.  

The photo shows how parkers are made aware of space availability on each floor, 
which takes the guess work out of where to park.  

Kathryn Hebert, Administrative Services Manager, said, “This is very important to 
commuters as they typically leave little time to park and catch their desired train. So 
far, the response has been very positive.”  
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